
 
 

From: "Baer, Jim" <Jim.Baer@intel.com> 
To: "'tjohnson@adelphia.net'" <tjohnson@adelphia.net> 
Cc: "'tjohnson@americanTCB.com'" <tjohnson@americanTCB.com> 
Subject:  RE: Review of FCC ID:  PD9WCF2011BM 
Date: Tue, 11 Mar 2003 17:29:33 -0800 
X-Mailer: Internet Mail Service (5.5.2653.19) 
 
Tim, 
 
  
 
The SAR report provided in our application has "0mm Direct Contact" data which was included in the SAR 
report on the recommendations of Aprel Labs. 
 
  
 
This information is in the report for informational purposes only as our device is not intended to have direct 
contact the human body.   
 
  
 
Sincerely, 
 
  
 
Mr. James K. Baer 
 
Manager, Global Compliance Engineering 
 
Intel Corporation 
 
Wireless Network Division 
 
  

Timothy R. Johnson, NARTE Certified EMC Engineer (No. EMC-002205-NE) 
Examining Engineer 
American TCB, Inc. 
6731 Whittier Ave. 
McLean, VA  22101 
 
email:                  tjohnson@AmericanTCB.com 
alternate email:    TRJ@adelphia.net 
direct number:     404-414-8071 
corporate phone:  703-847-4700 
corporate fax:      703-847-6888 

To: tjohnson@AmericanTCB.com 
Subject: Fwd: RE: Review of FCC ID:  PD9WCF2011BM 
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